
GREGORY COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ORDINANCE #2022-01 

AN ORDINANCE ESTABLISHING THE COMMISSIONER DISTRICTS IN GREGORY COUNTY, IN 

ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROVISION OF CHAPTER 7-8, SDC  1939 

The Gregory County Board of County Commissioners will hold a public hearing on January 18, 2022 at 9:30 

a.m. at the Gregory County Commission Room, located in the Gregory County Courthouse, Burke, SD, for 

the purpose of taking public comment on the Commissioner District lines as determined per the 2020 

Federal Census.  All interested persons are encouraged to attend in person and comment on Ordinance 

#2022-01.  The Board of County Commissioners will have first reading of Ordinance #2022-01 by title and 

set a 2nd reading date. 

The proposed Ordinance #2022-01 will be made available for public inspection at the Gregory County 

Auditor’s office located at the Gregory County Courthouse, Burke, SD and on-line at 

gregory.sdcounties.org. 

Written comments may be filed by emailing the Gregory County Auditor at julie.bartling@state.sd.us or 

by mailing them to the Gregory County Auditor at P.O. Box 437, Burke, SD, 57523, to be received before 

8:00 a.m. on January 18, 2022. 

 

Julie Bartling 
Gregory County Auditor 
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